
    WEDNESDAY LADIES GOLF LEAGUE 
    BUSINESS MEETING 
    OCTOBER 2, 2019 
 
The meeting was brought to order by Sue Wood. 
Thank you e-mails and cards were noted to league members 
  
BUSINESS: 
 Secretary Report: 
  Sent online to members 
   Motion Made to accept– Aggie Hampton 
   2nd Glenda Abrams 
   Motion Carried 
 Treasurer Report: 
  Balance $918.23 
   Motion Made to accept – Susan Goins 
   2nd – Trinta Cox 
   Motion Carried 
 Remembrance Fund: 
  Balance $785.55 
   Motion Made to accept– Charlotte Nelson 
   2nd – Sherry White 
   Motion Carried 
 Discussion was brought up regarding League dues.  It was 
  noted that League dues could be reduced from $35.00 to 
  $32.00.  This would put $3.00 per person into Remembrance Fund 
  instead of $6.00 
   Motion made to reduce league fees to $32 – Charlotte Nelson 
   2nd – Sherry White 
   Motion Carried 
 Discussion was brought up about excess ending balance in the Juniper account.  It was decided 
to leave the money in the account and use it on the 2020 Juniper tournament. 
 
 A report was made on the study of the Wildcat tees.  A committee was formed at the end of 
year meeting for the Late Swingers League.  Wildcat Committee Volunteers are Barbara Reynolds, Aggie 
Hampton, Karen Pilcher, Lisa Frye, PJ Johnson, Dusty Nelson, Jill LeMaster, Shirley Rodgers, Ruth Hinkle 
and Donna McNeil. 
 
NOMINATING COMMITTEE: 
 The nominating committee put forward the roster of leaders:  
 Chairman – Ruth Hinkle 
 Co-Chairman – Carla Tillett 
 Secretary – Susan Goins 
 Treasurer – PJ Johnson 
There were no additional nominations and the slate was voted as next year’s officers. 
End of Years Awards were presented after a salad and dessert luncheon. 
 
Meeting Adjourned    


